

UNITED STATES OFFICE OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT Washington, DC 20415

Friday, June 3, 2011

MEMORANDUM FOR: Other Stakeholders

FROM: Kathryn M. Medina, Executive Director, Chief Human Capital Officer

Council

Subject: CHCO Council Bulletin for Week Ending 06/3/2011

BY BCC TO CHCO COMMUNITY

Bulletin Announcements for week ending June 3, 2011

CALENDAR UPDATES – All Calendar Items can be found on https://chcoc.gov/

The June Full Council meeting date has been changed from June 7th to June 14th

10:00 a.m.

Executive Conference Room, OPM

NEXT CHCO Academy Session:

Hiring Reform: Emerging Practices and Strategies for Success

June 9th (11am-1pm)

Pendleton Room, 5th Floor, OPM

Feds Feed Families Update!

- The 2011 FFF campaign started on June 1, 2011 and runs through August 31, 2011.
- Reminder: Collection box distribution continues. Please let us know how many boxes you need if your agency hasn't already received them.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Attention: These Announcements May Contain Action Items and/or Deadlines. PLEASE READ!!

Database of Candidates with Disabilities -- Now hosted on OMB MAX

Click Here to read Memo from Deputy Director, Christine Griffin

JOB POSTINGS – Agencies can send Job Announcements for HR/SES Positions – Send to chcoc@opm.gov

INCASE YOU MISSED IT....(OPM Memos can be found here)

Memo – <u>Guidance Regarding the Employment of Transgender Individuals in the Federal Workplace</u>

Memo - Recredit of Sick Leave for Re-employed FERS Annuitants Who Retire Between October 28, 2009, and December 31, 2013

Memo - Recruiting Effort to Assist Employees Affected by End of Space Shuttle Program

Memo - Addition of New Basic Title for IT Program Manager Positions in the Information Technology Management Series, GS-2210

OTHER News & Events

CHCO Council, HR University and Feds Feed Families are now on Facebook and Twitter!

"Like" CHCO Council, HR University and Feds Feed Families on Facebook

Follow @CHCOCouncil, @GovHRU, and @FedFoodDrive on Twitter

The CHCO bulletin is the primary means of disseminating pertinent and timely information to CHCOs on a wide range of Human Capital issues. The consolidated nature of this bulletin is meant to reduce the e-mail flow and streamline key communications.

Each agency should ensure they are getting all information contained in the weekly bulletin.

If you have any comments, suggestions or questions on the bulletin or its contents, please feel free to contact me directly at chcoc@opm.gov